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Grassroots Spotlight: Lt. Gov. Rodriguez Visits The Richland Hospital and
Clinics

Lieutenant Governor Sara Rodriguez, MSN, MPH, RN, visited The Richland Hospital and Clinics on May 28 to meet with members of
the executive management team. Rodriquez is the chairperson of the Governor’s Task Force on Healthcare Workforce. Topics
discussed were The Richland Hospital and Clinics’ workforce challenges and solutions such as partnering with Southwest Wisconsin
Technical College, hosting students, providing scholarships and creating a medical assistant apprenticeship program.

L to R: Brian Puls, VP of Clinic Services; Paul Skoraczewski, VP of Human Resources; Lt. Gov. Rodriguez; Bruce Roesler, CEO; and Charles
Burnley, VP and Chief Nursing Officer.
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